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Auburn Botanical Gardens Excursion 2022 – Stage 3 
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

During Term 4, students in 5/6 Cyan, 5/6 Sapphire and Years 5 & 6 students in 4/5 Jasper, 3-6 Purple and 4-6 Mint have 

explored countries of the Asia region and the connections Australia has with other countries across the world. During 

Terms 3 and 4, students will engage to support student understanding and engagement with Geography lessons. 

Students will observe water dragons among luscious bamboo forests, walk amidst colourful lanterns, discover their 

Chinese zodiac animals and learn Mandarin calligraphy writing before working in teams to consolidate their newfound 

knowledge to win the Ranger Jamie Olympics. 

Date: Monday 24 October 2022 (Week 3, Term 4) 

Time:  Leaving school by bus at 8:30am and returning to school at 2:45pm 

Cost:  $20 (includes bus travel and entry into Auburn Botanical Gardens) 

All students are expected to attend the excursion as it is an important part of the school curriculum. Full school uniform 

(including hat and sneakers) must be worn on the day. Students are required to bring their fruit break, recess, lunch, and 

a bottle of water in a small carry bag, with their name clearly marked on it. 

Parents and carers need to be aware that this activity occurs outdoors, and students should wear school hats and 

sunscreen for their health and safety. Please provide additional sunscreen to reapply throughout the day.  

If you would like your child to participate in this excursion, please return the permission note with $20 in an envelope to 

the office by Friday 23 September 2022 (Week 10, Term 3).  

If you are experiencing financial hardship and require financial assistance to have your child attend this excursion, please 

contact the school on (02) 9607 8293 to discuss a suitable arrangement for payment. 

 

Mrs Selena Gandy                   Mrs Tori Canellis 

Principal                      Stage 3 Relieving Assistant Principal 
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PERMISSION NOTE 

Auburn Botanical Gardens Excursion 2022 – Stage 3 

 

I give permission for my child ……………………………………..… of class …………..…….. to attend the Auburn Botanical 

Gardens excursion on 24 October 2022. I understand that my child will travel to and from Auburn Botanical Gardens by 

bus.  

Please indicate below any relevant medical conditions that we need to be aware of: 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

I give permission for my child to receive medical treatment in case of an emergency. 

I understand my child may be prevented from attending this excursion if their behaviour breeches school rules in the lead 

up to this event. I understand that monies committed cannot be refunded.  

I acknowledge that this event is required to be held in accordance with any current NSW Health COVID-19 Public Health 

Orders and the NSW Department of Education’s policies and procedures. I acknowledge and accept that there is a risk 

that my child may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending and participating at this event. I confirm that my child will not 

attend if displaying any symptoms of illness, and/or if directed to isolate under public health orders. 

 

Signature (Parent/Guardian) ……………………….……………………                    Date ………………………………… 


